
April Newsletter
PreK-1st Grade       Dianne Fatka, 

Principal
Central Elementary Spring Concert

Tuesday, April 9 
at Simon Estes Auditorium

Kindergarten – 5:30 PM
First Grade – 6:15 PM

Dress like what you want to be when you grow up!  
Please bring a pair of sunglasses!

Centerville Community Preschool Roundup 
Monday, May 13

8:30 am-10:00 am or 10:30 am-12:00 pm
 The Centerville Community School District will be 

“rounding up” all preschool children and looking forward to 
the 2019-2020 school year. Preschool students need to be 

4 years old by September 15, 2019. 
We’re looking forward to meeting our future Big Reds!

Please call (641) 856-0749 to reserve your time.

You have brains in your head.  You have 
feet in your shoes.  You can steer 

yourself any direction you choose.
~Dr. Seuss 

Dates to Remember
Monday, April 1

Kindergarten Roundup
No school for our current 

kindergarten students.

Tuesday, April 9
Central Spring Concert

Friday, April 19
No School - Vacation
Tuesday, April 23 

Central Reading Night
*School will be in session April 18 and 22 
to make up days for inclement weather.

CENTRAL READING 
FUN NIGHT

Central Elementary
Tuesday, April 23

6:00-7:00 PM

Community leaders and 
helpers will be guest 

readers. Children can dress 
like what they want to be 
when they grow up. Each 
student attending will be 

able to choose a free book 
and cookie!

See you on April 23!


